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I strongly urge passage of HB 3075, enabling the very reasonable provisions of 

Measure 114. 

Background checks and gun safety training will make our children and our 

communities at large safer from gun violence than they are. Limits on the size of 

magazines also slow somewhat the thread of mass shootings. 

Responsible gun owners should not object to these measures. 

 


